
If a background check worked, that is if it kept guns from the hands of criminals, I'd 
support it. But the truth is it doesn't work that way. It is only a burden on the people who 
obey laws in the first place. (It is also true that an increase in carry permits lead to a 
decrease in violent crime. Detroit, Michigan is a prime example.)  
 
The current Oregon Bill to require background checks for private sale of firearms isn't 
enforceable anyway. Why waste the effort on such a messy bill. I urge a no vote. 
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